
 

 

 

DG/LL 24.10.19 

Year 6 Celebration Event July 2nd & 3rd 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year, in place of the usual Year 6 hike in the Forest and the Leaver’s Party at the end of 
the Summer Term, we have organised a Camp Night at Ferny Crofts Scout Activity Centre 
near Brockenhurst. The evening will be an opportunity for the Year 6 children, their parents 
and carers, and school staff to celebrate their time at Bransgore. The planned format is as 
follows 
 

 Thursday 2nd July 2020, after school (time to be confirmed) parents and children arrive 
at Ferny Crofts Scout Camp 

 Late afternoon into early evening - activities and games 

 Celebration Worship 

 Barbeque – provided by the BSA 

 Approximately 8:30-9:00pm Parents go home! 

 Children stay overnight in the Tented Village 

 Friday 3rd July 2020 breakfast at Ferny Crofts for children and staff 

 Friday morning hike – learning about the geography, history and natural habitats of 
the New Forest 

 12.00pm Friday lunchtime – coach will collect children and return to school 

 Friday afternoon - outdoor team games and Golden Time 

 Friday 3.20pm normal school home time 
 
A full kit list will be sent out nearer the date, along with confirmed timings. However, children 
will definitely need a sleeping mat and sleeping bag, and clothes suitable for the hike.  
 
When we return to school the children can either have a packed lunch (parents will have to 
drop this off at school Friday morning) or a school dinner (choices will be taken on the 
Thursday).  
 
Please note this event will be in place of the Leaver’s Party which was scheduled for 
Monday 20th July 2020. 
 

To cover the cost of this visit which includes return coach travel we will be asking for £26.20 

per child.   
 
Please let the school office know if you would like to pay this in smaller instalments. 
 

Please return the permission slip and payment by Friday 22nd November.  

 
Information about Ferny Crofts Scout Activity Centre can be found at https://www.fernycrofts.org.uk 
 
If you have any questions please contact me through the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Green (Assistant Head) 
 

https://www.fernycrofts.org.uk/


 

 

 
 

Year 6 Celebration Event July 2nd & 3rd 2020 
 

 
 

Please return to the School Office by Friday 22nd November. 

 
 

Childs Name …………………………………………..….. Class ………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit 

 

I enclose £26.20 

 

 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information  

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………...…. 

 

 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… Date ………………………… 
 

 

 

 


